Letter 5

From: Kosnicki, Jenna K - DNR

To: ETF SMB Board Feedback

Subject: Holistic Health Care Request

Date: Thursday, November 15, 2018 9:26:12 AM
Greetings,

| like to request that the board consider covering holistic health insurance options in the future.
Preventative insurance is cheaper than treating ailments and with all the side effects (and addiction)
to medicine, it would be a valuable option to look into. Other companies are currently offering
holistic health insurance options as well. Holistic forms of preventative and reactive treatments
continue to increase in popularity. As a person who refuses to use most modern-day healthcare
options, it would be great to have holistic insurance options available.

Thank you.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Jenna Kosnicki

Wildlife Biologist — Bureau of Wildlife Management
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

5291 N State House Circle

Mercer, W| 54547

Phone: (715) 476-7843

Fax: (715) 476-7603
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